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To: Mr. Menne
From: Acting ASG for Economics and Finance
CeCu: Dr. Blhling

Bubject: Date of Meeting of Sub-Grou > of the Special Grou
on_the Future Tasks of the Lliisnce

As the letter of 24 May on this subject from the
U.B. Delegation was addressed to the Exmautiva’Seeretary,
presunably either you or he will be replying on behalf of
the Internatiogal Btaff as a whole.

2. I suggest that the "delegation" from the Inter-
national Staff should consist of Dr. Bthling, Mr. Thiebault
and myself. Bo far as Dr. Bithling and I are concerned, the
second week in October would be more convenient than the
first - we hope to attend a symposium that BACLANT is
organising at Greenwich on October 3 - 5, Naturally,
however, if it turned out that a majority of members of
the Bub-Group preferred the first week in‘October. we
should adjust our arrangements so as to f£it in with this,.

A.P. Hockaday.
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